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South Pasadena Featured in the Los Angeles Business Journal 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena’s Economic Development 

Division is excited to announce the inclusion of South Pasadena in the Los Angeles 

Business Journal’s October 9, 2023 issue for the State of LA: The Best Cities to Live, 

Work + Play 2023.  

The feature highlights the City's historic architecture, vintage charm, award-

winning schools, and diverse tight-knit community. SouthPas 4Ward, the City's 

Economic Development Strategy, introduces the City as a poised, business-forward, 

and business-friendly hub in the San Gabriel Valley. Highlighting our commitment to arts 

and culture, environmental stewardship, and small-town charm recognize South 

Pasadena as a gem in the San Gabriel Valley, and a source of pride for all who call it 

home. 

The Los Angeles Business Journal segment reviewing Cities in the county is just 

another step toward placing South Pasadena on the map! To link to the article, click 

here. 
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